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CONCLUSION 

For the reasons explained above, we conclude the NSP has not violated the 
NPRS with respect to your request for records, and that no further action by this office is 
warranted. Accordingly, we are closing this file. If you disagree with the analysis we have 
set out above, you may wish to consult an attorney to determine what additional remedies 
may be available to you under the Nebraska Public Records Statutes. 
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Sincerely, 

DOUGLASJ.PETERSON 
Attorney General 

Natalee J. Hart 
Assistant Attorney General 


